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Mhairi Shaw, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
In my letter last week, I gave proposals for our school trips this session. We have had a great response with 
returns for over 150 pupils. Some have identified a few possible choices and I assume that they are not 
indicating an intention to go on all of these. However, based on the replies, we are going ahead with offering the 
following:  

 
 Trip Place Date Yeargroups Cost Leader 

1 Premier Experience 
 (2 match trip) 

To be confirmed Nov / Dec ? S1-6 
(2 days) 

£200 Mr Herd 

2 Ski Trip Italy Jan, Feb or 
Mar 18 

S1-6 
 

£750 Mrs Crawford 

3 Adventure Trip Lochgoilhead Mar 18 S1 (S2) 
(3 days) 

£100 Mr Scott 
Miss McArdle 

4 Blackpool Trip (day trip) Pleasure Beach May 18 S3 £60 Mrs Wallace 

5 Watersports Trip 
(France) 

South France May 18 
(7 nights) 

S1-3  £490 Mr Scott 
Miss McArdle 

7 London Experience London 18
th

 – 21
st
 

June 18 
S2-6 £430 Miss Bradley 

9 French Trip Strasbourg June 18 
(5 nights) 

S2-S5 £550 Miss Ness / Mr 
Noor 

 NEXT / FUTURE SESSIONS 

11 Geography Experience Iceland Oct 2018 S1-6 £700 Miss Walker 

12 American Experience New York / 
Washington 

2019? S1-4 £1300 Miss Bradley 

 
The individual trip leaders for The Ski Trip, the Adventure Trip, the Watersports Trip, the Strasbourg Trip and 
the London Trip will be issuing their own information shortly but I thought it would help you make decisions if 
you know what all will be on offer.  
 
I would expect the Premier Experience and the Blackpool Trip to be offered and information will come out 
nearer the time. Both our offerings for next session – the Geography (Iceland) Experience and the New York / 
Washington Trip received good interest so we will start the process for these in the near future. Unfortunately, it 
does not look like the Shakespeare Experience, the Canada Experience or the Battlefields Trip will proceed this 
session. Pupils who expressed an interest in these can still apply for another trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
A Sinclair 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 

  
 

Barrhead High School 
Aurs Road 

BARRHEAD 
G78 2SJ 

 



 
 


